
20th September 2024 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
It has been a wonderful week in Reception and the children are settling in so well. We are so 
proud of them! The children are really enjoying learning the letter sounds and they have been 
blending the letters together and saying words.  

Starting School 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning the sounds n, p, g, o and c. You can practise reading the  

and writing the sounds with your child. 



Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
Next week we will be reading the story ‘Elmer’ and talking about what 
makes us special just like ‘Elmer’. We will also be talking about who is in 
our family.  
 
 
 

Maths 
We will be learning all about the number 1.  
You can help your child by looking 
for the number one when you are 
out and about.  
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will learning the nursery rhyme Higglety, 
Pigglety Pop. 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Expressive Art and Design 
We will be learning about an artist called               
Kandinsky and painting one of his most popular 
pieces of art work. 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the World 

We will learn about why we are special and 
what it means to belong to our family and 
school. 
 
 
 
 

Messages 
PE will be every Thursday.  
Please make sure your child comes to school in 
their school uniform. Children will change into 
their PE kit just before the PE lesson.  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle in 
school. We encourage all children to drink  
plenty of water throughout the day. 
 


